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NORTHWESTERN STATE UNIVERSITY 

Line Item Deficit Notification 
 
I. Purpose and Scope: This notification is used to inform Budget Unit Heads of line item deficits  

that exist within their accounts. 
 

II. Reference:    None. 
 

III. Responsible Area:   All Departments 
 

IV. Procedure: 
 

Business Affairs 
 

1. The Line Item Deficit Notification (Attachment 1) is ran nightly in Argos and e-mailed to the Requestor, 
and Budget Unit responsible for the account. 

 
Budget Unit Head/Designee 

 
2. Review the report to determine what actions are necessary to eliminate any line item deficits within the 

account. 
 

Actions may include the following: 
 

A. Submit Budget Revision Request to realign budget in accordance with Business Affairs Policy and 
Procedure User’s Guide, 30TUVII-1 Request for Budget RevisionU30T. 
 

B. Reduce encumbrance for Requisition or Purchase Orders. 
 

C. Reduce expenditures by moving charges to another account. 
 
NOTE: The Banner Purchasing System will not allow a requisition to be processed against a category of 

expenditure containing a deficit. Therefore, all line item deficits should be resolved immediately to 
avoid delays of request to expend funds. 

 
Budget Unit Heads experiencing uncontrollable budgetary problems must report their budget 
problems to their respective Vice President through their Approving Agent. The Vice Presidents are 
responsible for their area's budgets and are responsible for setting priorities within their areas and 
must shift funds among their budget units' budgets accordingly. 

 
A Vice President determining there is insufficient funds within his area to satisfy a budget 
problem, and therefore, must request funds from outside his budgetary authority, should submit on 
a Budget Revision the request for additional funds to the President for review and consideration. 

 
Budget Unit Heads of non-operating budgets, (Restricted, System Revenue, Recreational Complex 
and Agency) must not incur deficits. If you have a budgetary problem that may result in a deficit, 
you must report this condition to your Approving Agent, Vice President for Business Affairs & 
Controller, and President immediately. 
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http://businessaffairs.nsula.edu/assets/banner/Fiscal-PP-User-Guides/VII.-Budgets/VII-1-Banner-Request-for-Budget-Revision.pdf
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